
For the time being,  this section of the website will be used to present a monthly summary of what has been happening at the 

weekly meetings of our club – with the intention of keeping those who are shielding aware of what is happening at LOSCA.   

 

October 2020 

Approximately half of the existing membership are coming along to the meetings and those that are attending have really 

enjoyed the opportunity to get out for an evening and think about art,  even though we are having to deal with all the social-

distancing rules. 

Elaine has initiated a number of activities to help motivate everyone to keep painting,  starting with the InkTober 2020 

challenge.   This month,  members have been asked to do as many of the daily sketches as they wish,  and send them to Elaine  

and all those received so far are included below.   Keep them coming…………………. 

For November,  in addition to the demonstration on 19th  from Catherine Beale on the Gravity Technique in Watercolours,  

(which we are optimistic will still go ahead),  Elaine will be preparing a weekly step-by-step lesson which all of us,  both at 

LOSCA  and at home,  are encouraged to have a go at – again please send your versions of the exercise to Elaine and they will 

be posted next month on this page. 

 

InkTober – Fish  from Rick,  Phil,  Chris,  Barbara & Elaine 

 

                                           

InkTober – Fancy  from Cnris,  Ian,  Elaine and Barbara 

 



 

 

InkTober – Storm  from Ian and Elaine 

 

 

 

Summer Term 2020 

This term was cancelled, due to COVID 19. 


